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Help Samaritan Ministries
TACKLE HUNGER

Super Bowl 2021 is scheduled for February 7, 2021 and it is the hope that our community 

will be back to normal by then. However, it is possible that people will still only be able 

to gather in small groups or perhaps only with their family. Over 140 million people will 

watch football and eat. A great deal of food will be thrown out while neighbors and 

friends experiencing homelessness and poverty will go to bed hungry. Again.

For additional information and materials, visit the official Souper Bowl website at souperbowl.org.
If you would like a Samaritan Ministries representative to speak virtually to your group about hunger in our 

community, please contact Alex Jarrell, marketing director, at alex.jarrell@samaritanforsyth.org or call 336-448-2668.

Samaritanforsyth.org  ·  336-448-2606
facebook.com/samaritanforsyth
414 E. Northwest Blvd. Winston-Salem, NC 27105

Souper Bowl of Caring, established in 1990, is a national effort to end hunger.
While it is challenging to know how to help during a pandemic,

WE OFFER SOME SUGGESTIONS ON HOW TO PARTICIPATE IN SOUPER BOWL OF CARING 2021:

Contact youth leaders of your church and ask them 
to collect $ within their family or youth group.

E-mail a challenge to your friends and family to
make an on-line donation at samaritanforsyth.org

Are you involved with a Civic group, club or
neighborhood association? Ask them to consider

making a donation to Souper Bowl of Caring.

Post pictures of your own Super Bowl party on Social 
Media and share the story of Samaritan Ministries. 


